
 

 

Meeting Minutes 
10 November, 2016 
5:30pm – LA 2002 

 

Members present: Travis Dickison, Traci Welp, Matthew Hanka, Ashley Hughes, Sara Goad, Loc Duong and 

Kory Kinman 
 

Travis called the meeting to order at 5:31pm . 
 

Travis moved and Traci seconded to approve the minutes of the previous meeting as presented. Motion carries. 
 
President’s Report 

The Santa Run takes place on December 3rd. Volunteers are welcome. Let Travis Dickison know if you are 

interested in attending the ASPA Conference. Deadline for an rsvp is due no later than January. Funding will be 

provided, however, at this time, we do not know specifically the amount provided for each student interested in 

going. 
 

Treasurer’s Report 
President spoke on behalf of Treasurer - Travis collected $40.00 within the prior months which will be 

dispersed to fund the End of Semester party. 
 

New business 
The election of new officers took place. Travis Dickison will continue as President, Loc Duong will serve as 

Vice President with responsibilities to help plan our trip to ASPA, Kory Kinman will serve as Secretary with 

community service responsibilities, and Sara Goad will serve as Treasurer with communications 

responsibilities. We would still love to have a few more people join the Board to assist the officers in their 

responsibilities so please let me know if you're interested. 
 

The MPA Society Christmas Party takes place on December 9th at 6:00 pm at Traci Welps Home at 11701 

German Pines Dr. Evansville, IN 47725. Information has been sent out, and evites as well. Please RSVP to the 

evite. An ugly sweater/shirt contest with prizes will take place. Families and children are welcome. A white 

elephant gift exchange will also take place. If you would like to participate, please bring a new or gently used 

item of less than or equal to $3.00. 

 

Announcements 

The MPA Program Christmas party will take place on Thursday, December 15, 2016 6 p.m at Matt Hanka’s 

House, 1350 E. Chandler Avenue, Evansville, IN. Let’s celebrate the holidays and the end of the semester.  

Bring your friends and loved ones.  We also will be raising money to support the MPA Society student 

organization and Aurora, Inc. Any donations will be greatly appreciated. Please RSVP by December 13. We 

look forward to seeing you! 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:07 pm. 


